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Background 
 
At a previous JNC the Teachers’ Side drew attention to ongoing issues with 
regards to payroll and the detrimental impact this was having on the correct 
administration of teachers’ salaries. The advent of Business World has not 
improved this situation and Renfrewshire teachers are still experiencing difficulties 
and hardship arising from the Business World system. 
 
Action 
 
Renfrewshire Council, as a matter of urgency, to address the ongoing issues with 
Business World.  

 
 
 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  
 


